From: Sharon Surdy

**To:** <u>Council Clerk – Testimony</u> **Subject:** Portland"s ban on Texas

Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 10:19:11 AM

## Dear City Council Members;

I'm appalled that your great city would offend Pro-Life U.S.citizens by refusing to do business with Texas due to their ban on abortions.

I will not be traveling with my family and friends to any U.S. city or state that promotes the killing of innocent babies.

Please consider what this would mean to your great city.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sharon Surdy

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android